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,centurion Pipeline L. P. 

Mr. Brad Jones 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

5 Greenway Plaza, Suite 110, Houston TX 77046-0506 
P.O. Box 27756, Houston, TX 77227-7756 
Phone 713.215.7301 Fax 713.350.4783 

December 3, 2015 

RE: Centurion Pipeline, LP Annual Report for Temporary Permission to Discharge Hydrostatic 
Test Water HBP - 032 

Dear Mr. Jones, 

Centurion Pipeline, LP (Centurion) respectfully submits this annual report to the New Mexico Oil 
Conservation Division to inform the NM OCD of its discharge activities during 2015. Centurion 
apologizes for filing this report beyond 45 days prior to the effective date of HBP-032, as is 
specified in the permit granting process, and will make every effort to ensure that all future reports 
are submitted on time. 

Centurion did not perform any hydrostatic testwater discharges during the effective period of 
Permit HBP-032 or at any time within 2015; thus, no discharge specifics have been included in this 
report. Please feel free to contact me directly should you have any questions at 713-215-7241 or 
dean_cox@oxy.com. Centurion appreciates your consideration and review of this annual report. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Dean Cox 
Environmental Specialist 
Centurion Pipeline, LP 


